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Marathon Gil Company
ATTN: Mr. C. H. Barre
539 S. Main St. eat
Findlay, OH 45840

Gentlemen:

This refers to your application dated Aoril 15, 1979 requesting approval
of your Quality Assurance (QA) program as meeting the QA program require-
ments of 10 CFR 571.51.

In cennection with our review, we need the information identified in the
enclosure to this letter. Please subm't seven copies of your response to
the enclosed request for additionai information within 30 days following
receipt of this letter.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Mr. Jack
Spraul at (301) 492-7741.

Sincerely,

8&AJL
Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Bra ich
Division of Fuel C3 cle and

Material Safety, i' MSS

Enclosure:
Request for Additional Infonnation
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MARATHON OIL COMPANY (71-'J318)

Request for Additional Infcrmation

The text assigns responsibilities to a Radiation Safety Officer, but
the organization chart shows a Radiation Protection Officer. Please
cla rify.
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